
                                           

                                                                                                                                    21st August 2019 

Good Morning all, 

This is a special News Flash regarding our  rally on Sunday 25th August

Some of you may be aware that the International Bicycle Race “Vuelta” is taking 
place in our area on Sunday 25th August. The route and timings are attached for 
your information. 

. 

It is clear that due to road closures there will be considerable disruption to normal 
traffic flow. 

Depending on where you are starting your journey, there could be delays at anytime 
from 1500 hrs onwards

Please consult the information and make your own decisions on how and when to 
leave, to get to the Marriott Hotel by 1700 hrs

, as the roads are closed in advance and behind the main 
race. 

Once we are all at the Marriott, it appears that our route and planned departure time 
of 1800 hrs, should not be affected by the race. 

. This is particularly important if you are 
in the Moraira, Calpe, Teulada or Benissa areas. 

I also attach our planned route and the hotel details, so if you have any problems 
please feel free to go directly to the hotel by 1900 hrs

Any questions please call me, Robin or Peter. Hope to see you all on Sunday. 

. If you wish to do so please 
inform Robin Fenton or Peter Alt so they do not wait for you. 

Regards 

 

David Moran 

Secretary MACCC 

Email - david.moran@marinaaltaccc.com     Mobile - 620173044 


